
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
 

We are pleased to announce we have 

appointed a new TA, Mrs Bailey, who 

will be joining the school very shortly 

and will be based in Class 3, 

supporting Mrs Cameron. 

 

Curriculum newsletters will be  being 

handed out to the children today and 

early next week. 

 

We have a special School lunch Menu 

next Thursday 20th January, please 

see the menu attached to the 

Newsletter email. 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

January 

Friday 21 - School Council Bring and 

Buy Sale. 

Tue 28 - 30 – RSPB Big Garden 

Birdwatch. 

February 

Wed 2 - Yr4-6 Basketball. 

W/C 7th – RE & Mental Health. Week 

– Growing together. 

Fri 11 - Last day of half term. 

Mon 14-18 - Half Term Holiday. 

Mon 21 – Children back to school. 

W/C 28 – Book Week. 

March 

Thurs 3 – World Book Day – come to 

school dressed as your favorite 

character. 

Wed 9 – 11 – Class 3 Residential to 

Aylmerton. 

W/C 21 – Parents meetings. 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1  Willow R, Lillia F Cl.2 Lila, Alf 
Cl.3  Alfie J, Max  CL.4 Woody, Sophia 
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 Home School Agreement  

The Wreningham Primary School Home School Agreement is being sent 

home with each child today. 

This agreement is core to the school, it outlines our values and what we will 

do for each and every child in the school. It also asks for equal commitment 

from you and the children, please read, sign and return the agreement to 

the school. 

Gingerbread Man Reading Competition  
Thank you to everyone that took part in the Christmas Gingerbread Reading 
Challenge. It was lovely to see so many children continuing their reading 
over the school holiday. Every child that took part received a small prize 
and each child that completed the whole challenge received a new book to 
enjoy at home. 
 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have 1 confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school.  

Windows are opened in classrooms as much as possible, so please ensure children 

are wearing warmer layers of clothing over this next term so that we can continue 

to do everything we can to keep the Covid-19 levels at bay. 

 

 
School Council Bring and Buy Sale! 
 

We are still collecting items for the School  
Council’s Bring and Buys Sale. We are  
collecting toys, games, books and DVDs  
in good condition, the sale is taking  
place on Friday 21st January. Thank you! 
      

 

 


